
BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of Union Electric Company’s  ) 

(d/b/a Ameren Missouri) Gas Service Tariffs  ) 

Removing Certain Provisions for Rebates   ) File No. GT-2011-0410 

from its Missouri Energy Efficient Natural Gas ) Tariff No. JG-2011-0620 

Equipment and Building Shell Measure Rebate  ) 

Program.      ) 

 

 

STAFF RESPONSE TO COMMISSION INQUIRY 

 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Staff”),  

by and through counsel, and submits to the Missouri Public Service Commission  

(the “Commission”) its Staff Response to Commission Inquiry as follows:  

1. On July 28, 2011, the Commission directed the parties to this matter to file 

a pleading indicating whether each has any knowledge of improper communications 

concerning the subject matter of this case.  This pleading is intended to comply with  

that Order. 

2. The Staff has no knowledge of any improper communications regarding 

the subject matter of this case. 

WHEREFORE, Staff respectfully submits this Staff Response to Commission 

Inquiry to the Commission for its information and consideration. 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

/s/ Meghan E. McClowry 

Meghan E. Mcclowry,  

Mo. Bar # 63070 

Legal Counsel 

P.O. Box 360 

Jefferson City, MO 65102 

(573) 751-6651 (Telephone) 

(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 

Meghan.mcclowry@psc.mo.gov 



 

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I hereby certify that the foregoing filing was served via e-mail on counsel for all 

parties of record on this 2nd day of August, 2011. 

 

/s/ Meghan E. McClowry 

 


